





Festival of the Germans "Bangkok Carnival" 2024

Bangkok, September 2023

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, Sponsors and Friends of the DHV,

PLEASE, SAVE THE DATE!

we are pleased to announce that the next "Festival of the Germans" under the motto "Bangkok Carnival" will take place tentatively on <u>Saturday</u>, <u>09th March 2024</u>, in the <u>Hotel Marriott Marquise in Bangkok</u> (199 Sukhumvit, Soi 22) at 18:30 hrs. - as always under the patronage of the German Embassy in Bangkok.

As this prestigious event represents the most important source of funding the "Deutsche Hilfsverein e.V. (DHV)" – German Help Foundation, we would like to appeal to you in advance for your financial contributions and/or support in kind, so that the social work of the DHV can continue.

As in the past, all net proceeds of the "Festival of the Germans" will go directly to the work and benefit of the Foundation. For a complete and comprehensive overview of social work and projects carried out by the DHV, please visit the website www.dhv-thailand.de, or collect a brochure from the DHV office at the Rajamangala University in Bangkok.

The DHV Festival Committee has put together a range of sponsorship packages, which are attached herewith. For further information, please contact Mr. Frank Boer Email frank@dhv-thailand.de.

Around 700 guests will be expected and delicious German food, wine and beer will be served. The start of ticket sales will be on1st September 2023. However, individual tickets or tables can be booked in advance at the DHV office at Rajamangala University. The prize for an individual ticket will be 2,500. - THB and for a Table (10 tickets) will be 23,000. - THB this year.

We would like to thank you in advance for your interest and support of this extraordinary event and looking forward to welcoming you at the next "Festival of the Germans" on Saturday, 09th March 2024.

With best regards,

Hans-Ulrich Suedbeck

Chargé d'affaires a.i., German Embassy

Patron

Dr. Chumpol Thiengtham

DHV-Chairman